Message from Regional Manager Larry
Meade

Please advise your Lodges to follow any and all State mandates as it relates
to the COVID 19. Some States directives are different than others, so,
adhere to your State's directives.

| would presume that the GGs office and/or the DGs office will be sending an
official communications in the near future.
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